
Welcome to Term 2 

  

NOVEMBER 2020 

WELL DONE 

Hello and welcome to term 2! I hope you all had a 

relaxing half term. I just wanted to say a massive 

well done to Year 1 for settling in so well and for 

having an amazing attitude to learning. I am so 

proud of them and their return to school – I’m sure 

you’re all proud of them too!  

Thank you for an amazing term 1 and I’m so excited 

for this term.  

OUR QUESTION FOR 

THIS TERM IS: 

How do people 

celebrate? 

ENGLISH 

Let’s plan a party! We need a guest list, invitations, 

party food (we’re going to write a recipe and 

instructions for them!)  

MATHS  

Addition & subtraction to 10, shape, place value to 

20. 

TOPIC – HISTORY, ART, D&T, MUSIC 

How are birthdays celebrated around the world 

and in the past? What toys did people in the past 

get for Christmas or on their birthday? Can we 

make cupcakes and healthy jelly for our party? 

Celebrations in art and creating a Piñata!  

SCIENCE  

Studying the changing season, what happens to 

materials when they’re heated? How can materials 

change?  

R.E   

Why does Christmas matter to Christians?  

P.E 

Hockey  

ICT 

How to sort objects and create pictograms. 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

6th November – Class worship 

posted on Dojo 

9th & 11th November – Parent’s 

evening 

16th December – Nativity posted on 

Dojo 

16th December – Home learning due  

17th December – Christmas Party 

 

 

Reading is dreaming with 

eyes open…  

Reading books will now be changed 

on Tuesday and Friday. Make sure 

they read their books more than 

once, as this plays an important role 

in them becoming fantastic readers! 

 

Please read x5 a week – log it in your 

child’s reading journal (date, title, 

signature – you don’t always have to 

leave a comment!). Your child will 

receive a Dojo each time they read. 

Folders must be brought in each day.  

 

Our Library day is still Tuesday!  

Reminders:  

P.E is still on Thursday. Please come 

to school in your kit (which you will 

stay in!).  

Please remember to bring in water 

bottles and snack (fruit or 

vegetable) 

 

If you would like to keep a pair of 

named wellies at school, that would 

be excellent (they love to jump in 

puddles) and will allow 

us to go on more 

autumn walks around 

the grounds!  

 

Contact Miss Thomas via Dojo or 

email: cthomas@eastry.kent.sch.uk 
 

 


